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Message from our Principal....
Tēna koutou katoa, Goeie dag, 안녕하세요, أهلا, 您好, こんにちは, ,
Welcome......

Kind Regards, 
Hayden Iles 
Tumuaki - Principal

Our school production week has started very successfully with two
 matinees now completed and two evening performances to come. 
The excitement and anticipation of performing has been clear to see 
on all students faces.

The staff have worked tirelessly throughout the term to prepare for our production
and I would like to take this opportunity to thank them for their incredible efforts.

I would also like to make special mention of Mrs Jessica Young, who has done a
fantastic job in writing, casting, coaching, organizing, scheduling and planning the
production. Your dedication and calm approach have made this production a joy and
success for the whole school. For this we thank you.

We hope our parent community has been able to or can join us in celebrating our
students and the performing arts.

Electric Scooters/Skateboards/Segways
It has come to our attention that there have been a number of near misses involving
our students using e-scooters and other motorised modes of travel. These modes of
transport, whilst not licenced, operate at a similar level to motorised vehicles.

Out of concern and caution for the safety of our students, the school Board of
Trustees have decided to ban the use of e-scooters, e-skateboards and segways,
effective from the start of next term.

This decision has been made in order to prevent the potential of serious accidents
from happening in an already congested area of traffic for our students. We know that
students who use these modes of transportation will be disappointed, but keeping
students at our school safe is the most important thing to consider.

Students are welcome to use non-motorised scooters or bikes to get to and from
school providing they are wearing appropriate safety helmets.
We thank you for your understanding and support.
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Our non-uniform
day raised

$1060.20 for the
Cancer Society.

Thank you for
your support!!!

This Weeks Featured
Business Partner
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UPCOMING EVENTS
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

WEEK 8

09 SEPTEMBER

Alejandra's
Journey (Dress

Rehearsal)

10 SEPTEMBER

 Alejandra's
Journey (Matinee)

11 SEPTEMBER

Alejandra's
Journey (Matinee
& Evening Show)

12 SEPTEMBER

Alejandra's
Journey (Evening

Show)

13 SEPTEMBER

WEEK 9

 16 SEPTEMBER

BoT Meeting

17 SEPTEMBER
 

18 SEPTEMBER 19 SEPTEMBER

Super Cluster
Football

Y5 Basketball
Girls Got Game

20 SEPTEMBER

Yr 3&4 Assembly

WEEK 10

23 SEPTEMBER 24 SEPTEMBER

PTA Meeting

25 SEPTEMBER 26 SEPTEMBER 27 SEPTEMBER

Yr 5&6 Assembly

Last Day of Term 3  

Congratulations to our Chess Club  
who have been invited to compete at
the National Interschool Finals in
Wellington.

 Last Friday we had a non uniform day  
to support their travel costs and
raised $953.70

Good luck!!
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https://humanitix.com/nz/search?query=murrays
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Congratulations to Eunice Chan who represented New Zealand
in the 21st International Handbell Symposium (IHS) at

Hamamatsu, Japan, 12-17 August 2024

I was selected by the President of the Handbell Society of
Australasia (HSA)  to be the flag bearer of New Zealand during
the flag procession in the opening ceremony. I was also the
youngest ringer in this symposium. In addition, our team (ACPC
Ringers) performed a New Zealand folk song Po Atarau in the
solo concert as a handbell quartet, performing the whole song
with only four people. 

There were so much fun and learning from the renowned handbell masters in the
symposium and I really enjoyed it. The songs were so challenging that my team spent more
than six months preparing. I made use of all my free time to reach out around the event hall,
meeting people from every country and made a lot of new friends! Japan has a really cool
style and really good food but every day was 34 to 39 degrees hot! 



 11 September 2024 | Newsletter #14 Term 3

UPCOMING  EVENTS
 PTA Meeting 

- 24 September

-Movie Elemental

22 September

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

Thank you to everyone who
supported our Cadbury

Fundraiser, with your help we
have raised over $12,000

Congratulations to our prize
winners

https://forms.gle/qT9cHTB1PgT3ayEo9
https://forms.gle/qT9cHTB1PgT3ayEo9
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Community Notices

Advertise in our Community Section - $25+gst per edition
Adverts need to be relevant to our School Community - email office@murraysbay.school.nz for more information
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